
 

Class 3 Newsletter – Autumn Term – 1st November 2024 

Contact 

 
Staff Contact Details: Mrs Bolton 

r.bolton@leacofe.lancs.sch.uk  
School Office Tel: 01772 729880 

 
Class Open Door  

Tuesday 3:20pm – 3:40pm 
 

This is a great opportunity for you to pop into school 
for a chat about any concerns you may have, ask any 
questions or just to have a look at the work Class 3 

have been doing that week  
 

**The Curriculum Overview for Autumn 2 is now 
available on the website under the Class 3 tab** 

Christmas Arrangements 
 

Weds 11th December - Key Stage 1 Christmas 
Production @2pm and 6pm 
Monday 16th December – KS2 Christmas 
Production @2pm and 6pm 
Tuesday 17th December – ALL KS2 children require a packed 
lunch as it is KS1 Christmas lunch 
Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party Day and Christmas 
Lunch 

Dates and Information for this half term 
Thurs 6th Nov – Tues 12th Nov – Book Fair in school 
Wb 11th Nov – Anti-Bullying Week – Choose Respect 
Tuesday 12th November – Odd Socks/Wacky Tights Day 
***Tuesday 19th Nov – Parents’ Evening 1 – PLEASE NOTE 
THIS IS A CHANGE FROM PREVIOUS DATE GIVEN 
Weds 20th Nov – Parents’ Evening 2 
Tuesday 3rd Dec – Snow White pantomime – whole school – 
details to follow 
Thursday 5th Dec/Fri 6th Dec – Life Bus visiting school 

 

 
Class Superstar –     Olivia for applying herself well in all her learning this week 
Writer of the Week- Rylee for making some excellent notes in preparation for writing a biography 
Christian Value –    Aaron for being a peaceful member of the class 

In Class 
We have made a good start back in Class 3 with the children seeming relaxed and refreshed after their half term 

break…sunshine included! This week, we have been celebrating Black History Month and, today, we gathered as a 
school family to hear about the heroes and heroines who have fought so hard,and continue to fight hard against 
discrimination and racism. In Class 3, we have been researching Mary Seacole, a Victorian doctress, who, despite 
being turned away several times, travelled to Crimea and helped thousands of injured and sick soldiers fighting in 

the War. Did you know that there is now a wonderful statue of Mary Seacole outside St Thomas’ Hospital in London, 
erected in 2016 and unveiled by Floella Benjamin, another heroine who our reception children told us all about in 

our special presentation. In Maths this week, we have been tackling column addition and learning to exchange 
across columns when the total is greater than 9. The children have made a really good start with this and will 

continue to practise next week. Miss Wilson has started our new History unit on the Vikings which will be our topic 
for our Homework project this half term. Next Monday, and each Monday this half term, PNE will be providing 
Class 3 with some Flag Football coaching – please make sure the children have trainers and a warm hoodie to 

wear for outdoor PE. 

Our Christian value this week is PEACE 

 

Book Fair 
We are holding our annual Scholastic Book 
Fair in school next week. The books will be 
available to view and buy on:  
**Thursday7th November 
**Friday 8th November 
**Monday11th November 
**Tuesday 12th November 
The Book Fair will be held in Class 5 from 3:20pm until 
3:40pm. 
Please come along and support us. Each pound spent is 
helping school purchase more books for children in school! 
Payments can be made in cash or by card. 
 


